
In favor of this bill passing due to the restrictions put on the citizens of Ohio by Governor Mike 

Dewine. My reason I'm in favor of it is my dad was in the hospital not covid related & no one 

was allowed to see him. Due to this he became very depressed & he basically gave up. The time 

he got out of the hospital his body was so wore out due to him not being treated adequately at the 

hospital due to according to the hospitals own admission that so much attention was put on 

Covid patients. He was never able to recover due to his body being so run down both physically 

& emotionally that he passed away on December 14th, 2020. Mike Dewine has put so much 

attention on Covid that it seems like all the healthcare system seems to care about in the state is 

covid patients & the rest of the people not suffering from covid related illnesses are left to not 

being treated correctly. 


